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Cross Portfolio 

Department of Education Question No. ED0153_14

Senator Carr asked on 20 November 2013, Hansard page 7  

Question

Changes in personnel arising from the change in Administrative Arrangements 

Senator KIM CARR: What is the change in personnel that has come about as a result 
of the change in these administrative arrangements? Ms Paul: In what way? Senator 
KIM CARR: How many people have come across? Ms Paul: That is still being 
settled, of course, because it is particularly the flow-on to corporate. The Department 
of Education has already received the higher education people, all of whom you 
would be familiar with, and the research people, but numbers of the corporate people 
have not been sent to us. Senator KIM CARR: Will you take on notice, please, the 
number of people. Ms Paul: Sure. 

Answer

As a result of the Administrative Arrangements Orders, 404 Higher Education, 
Research and International employees transferred from the Department of Industry to 
the Department of Education on 5 December 2013. The transfer of corporate 
resources had not been finalised at the time this response was prepared.


